
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

60/21 17 December 2021 

 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE  
DOLLY/GRETA BEACH ROAD 

 
Residents are advised that the following road will be temporary closed for road works 
to be carried out. Dolly/Greta Beach Road will be closed during the week only and 
open up on weekends. 
 

Start Date:  28/09/21 to 28/01/22 
 
Dolly/Greta Beach Road will be temporary opened for community access during the 
Christmas period from 24/12/2021 to 03/01/2022. Roadwork will recommence on 
04/1/2022. 
 
Dolly/Greta Beach roadworks will provide access easier for vehicles once completed.  
Every effort will be made to complete the work within the time frame to have the road 
reopened to the public as soon as possible. 
 
For further information please contact the Manager Works, Services & Waste, 
Graeme Hedditch on 9164 8300 Ext 230 or Mob: 0439 215 306. 
 
 
 
 

David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  

 


